
urbanrenewal - RE: Newcastle Urban Renewal Stratergy 

  
Dear Newcastle Urban Renewal stratergy, 

  
I had a quick skim throught the stratergy and I like how you are improving some of the shopping area. One 

of the photos almost looked identical to Armidale CBD and that shopping area works rather well, however I 
do not like the relocation of Wickham railway. I would prefer the whole in town railway system not moved at 

all. I know as soon as it is moved big bussiness will grab hold of the land and the Newcastle citizens will be 

worst off (we will have buses replace trains and no one wants more traffic, we want less). So I am asking 
that you do all your other positive developments but do not touch the trainline. 

  
Yours sincerely, 

  
Katrina Leis 

From:    Katrina McGrath <katrinamcgrath@hotmail.com>
To:    <urbanrenewal@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    25/03/2013 10:03 AM
Subject:   RE: Newcastle Urban Renewal Stratergy
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